TOWN OF MARION
BOARD OF SELECTMEN
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
AMENDMENT TO ENTERTAINMENT LICENSE

The Marion Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, May 2, 2017 at
7:05 p.m. in the Town House conference room, Two Spring Street, Marion, to consider
the request of Todd Zell for an amendment to an existing license for entertainment at the
Brew Fish Bar & Eatery, 210 Spring Street. Information regarding the request is available
for review at the Board of Selectmen’s office, Two Spring Street, Marion.

Jonathan E. Dickerson, Chairman
Board of Selectmen
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